
From: John Hardt
To: Kirsten Rawkins
Subject: RE: Development Application Referral - Garden Suite DP at 313 Headlands Road
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 2:39:49 PM

Building department has no concerns.

From: Kirsten Rawkins <krawkins@gibsons.ca> 
Sent: December 16, 2020 2:23 PM
To: John Hardt <jhardt@gibsons.ca>
Subject: FW: Development Application Referral - Garden Suite DP at 313 Headlands Road

Hi John,
Can you please send me your comments on this one when you have a moment this week. 

Thanks!

KIRSTEN RAWKINS
Planner I
Town of Gibsons
P: 604-886-2274

Be Calm. Be Kind. Be Coastal.
As always, the health and safety of our staff and the community are our top priority. In response to
the COVID-19 pandemic, the Town of Gibsons has adjusted our operating procedures in order to
help promote physical distancing and reduce the spread of the corona virus.  For details about those
changes, as well as how best to conduct business with the Town at this time, please
visit: https://gibsons.ca/community/community-resources/covid-19-town-services/
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